
Friday 7 January 2022 

Ethos Statement “I am determined to go the extra mile” 

Spring 1 Diary Dates 

Please find below a list of events that will be taking place 

during this term; 
13.01.2022 Year 4—Families Zoom 
17.01.2022 Whole School Training Day 
29.01.2022 Church Pantomime—Mother Goose 
03.02.2022 Year 4– Gangsta Granny 

ATTENDANCE 

If your child is going to be absent from school then please text this 

number 07891274260. Please note that this phone will not be 

answered for phone calls. This is last week’s attendance report for 

the week ending  07 January 2022: 

Rec A 98.6%  Rec B 96.3% 
1a     96.2%      1b 99.2%  
2a   95.2%  2b 89.3% 
3a 85.9%  3b 89.3%  
4a 89.7%  4b 95.1%  Total School: 94% 
5a 97.8%  5b 93.2% 
6a 98.9%    6b    95.4%  6c  93.3%  

Lost Property—FINAL CALL 
All lost property needs to be claimed by 12 January 2022. After that date we will be donating it to the 
Leeds School Uniform Ex-change. Please see an appeal below from the Leeds Uniform Exchange. 
 

“During January we're having a Christmas jumper appeal - we're encouraging people to either save jumpers 
to use themselves next year or donate them to us if they'll have outgrown them.  We will store them ready 
to be used by other children next Christmas and aim to have a Christmas jumper event day in early 
November when people can come to choose jumpers. “ 

Welcome to the Family 
This term we welcome 5  members of 
staff to our Park Spring Primary family. 
 

Mr Sharp joins us as our play leader 
and Teaching Assistant 
 

Miss Taylor joins us in Reception as a 
Teaching Assistant 
 

Mrs Moakafi joins us in Year 3 as a 
Teaching Assistant 
 

Miss Patel joins us in Year 4 as a 
Teaching Assistant  
 

Mrs Wood joins us as Admin Assistant 
in the school office. 
 

Please join us in welcoming our new 
members of the school. 

Year 4  - Zoom Meetings—Times Tables Test Explained 
All families from year are invited to attend a zoom meeting on 
Thursday next week either a 4pm or 7pm. Please check your emails 
for more info or email year4@parkspringprimary.co.uk  

A Great Start to the Spring 1 Term 
It has been fantastic to have everyone back in school after the Christmas 
break. 
 
Children have come into school with a great positive attitude with some  of 
our year 5 children even gaining their pen license on day 3 of term! 
 
What a great start! We hope to keep this up and have a brilliant term with lots 
of achievements. 
 
We understand that the current situation with COVID-19 restrictions and rules 
if confusing. We have sent out a letter together with this newsletter which we 
hope will help families. 
 
If you have any concerns please let us know and we will be more than happy 
to help. 

Year 4 PE—Change of Day 
4B are changing their Tuesday PE slot to Wednesday 
starting next week. Please note that 4B will also begin 
their swimming lessons next Friday. Please see emails. 



Year 5 Trip—Jorvik Centre  
What an amazing day we had in Jorvik yesterday! Children were greeted to the underground Viking world of Jorvik 
city, buried under the city of York. We went on an amazing ride through an old Viking settlement, before being 
shown some real artefacts. After that, a Viking showed us how to make our own Viking coins, before we headed 
across York to the DIG centre. There, we were shown artefacts which had been found all around York, including 
Roman and Victorian treasure. Then, we took part in our own excavation, digging up everything we could find. 
Finally, we finished by looking at some Viking weapons!  

Guide For Isolation Following LFT Testing 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO REPORT YOUR CHILD’S ABSENCE IF THEY ARE UNABLE TO ATTEND SCHOOL VIA THE OFFICE OR VIA TEXT TO THE 

ABSENCE MOBILE 07891 274260. THIS INCLUDES IF THEY HAVE TESTED POSITIVE FOR COVID-19 

FAILURE TO DO THIS WILL RESULT IN YOUR CHILD’S ABSENCE BEING MARKES AS UNAUTHORISED 


